
The Florida Department of 
Juvenile Justice, Office of 
Prevention Services, would 
like you to join us for our 
upcoming in-person One 
Mentor, One Child Network 
monthly meeting. The event 
will be held on Wednesday, 
July 31, 2024, in Tampa.  There 
will be opportunities for attendees 
to network and learn more about the 
OMOC program and share best practices 
for mentoring.  

If you have any questions
or need additional information, please 
contact Adrian Barber 
at Adrian.Barber@fldjj.gov or 
at 850-717-2441. We look forward 
to seeing you there.
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